
YOUR REF: 30666-006-01 
OUR REF: 43.2014.605 (437734) 
 
 
16 January 2015 
 
 
Brazier Motti Pty Ltd 
PO Box 1185 
CAIRNS  QLD  4870 
 
Attention Ms Erin Berthelsen 
 
 
Dear Madam 
 
 

EXTENSION OF INFORMATION REQUEST PERIOD 
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION – HOUSE 

L161 WATTLE CLOSE COW BAY 
 
 
In accordance with section 277 of the Sustainable Planning Act 2009, you 
are advised that Council has extended the information request period for a 
further ten (10) business days to 2 February 2015. 
 
The extension of time is required as it is anticipated additional information 
will be requested to enable Council to complete its assessment of the 
application. 
 
Should you require further information or assistance, please contact 
Heather Fardy of Council’s Development and Environment Branch on 
telephone number 07 4099 9457. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Donna Graham 
Manager Development & Environment 
 
 

43.2014.605 
1/1 (D#437734) 


